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December 11, 2023 

 

FORD, JEFF 

KIMZEY REGIONAL WATER DISTRICT 

319 WEST THIRD 

MALVERN, AR 72104 

 

RE: BOIL WATER NOTICE LIFT #5273 

KIMZEY REGIONAL WATER DISTRICT - PWS ID # 821 

 

The Department of Health has released the 'Boil Water' Notice issued on 12/5/2023 by Arkansas 

Department of Health for the approximate 100-150 customers starting at the intersection of US 

Hwy 70 and State Hwy182 heading west towards Glennwood for approximately three miles to 

the end of the system.  This order was issued as a precautionary measure because of the 

possibility that contaminated water may have entered the distribution system as a result of a 

complete loss in normal system pressure and a main break. 

 

Bacteriological samples taken on Wednesday, December 6, 2023 were found to be free of 

bacterial contamination and a satisfactory disinfectant level has been established throughout the 

distribution system.  The water is therefore considered 'Safe' for human consumption and the 

'Boil Water' notice is hereby lifted. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Jack Gregg Jr. 

Pollution Control Inspector 

ADH Engineering Section 

 

 

  



 

KIMZEY REGIONAL WATER DISTRICT 

HOT SPRING 

 

A PRECAUTIONARY BOIL ORDER LIFT 
LIFT DATE: DECEMBER 11, 2023 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, CONTACT 

JACK GREGG JR. 

POLLUTION CONTROL INSPECTOR 

ENGINEERING SECTION, (501) 661-2623 

 

 

NEWS ARTICLE    FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

THE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH HAS HAS RELEASED THE ‘BOIL WATER’ NOTICE 

ISSUED ON 12/5/2023 BY ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH FOR THE 

APPROXIMATE 100-150 CUSTOMERS STARTING AT THE INTERSECTION OF US 

HWY 70 AND STATE HWY182 HEADING WEST TOWARDS GLENNWOOD FOR 

APPROXIMATELY THREE MILES TO THE END OF THE SYSTEM. THIS ORDER WAS 

ISSUED AS A PRECAUTIONARY MEASURE BECAUSE OF THE POSSIBILITY THAT 

CONTAMINATED WATER MAY HAVE ENTERED THE DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM AS A 

RESULT OF A COMPLETE LOSS IN NORMAL SYSTEM PRESSURE. 

 

BACTERIOLOGICAL SAMPLES TAKEN ON WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 6, 2023 WERE 

FOUND TO BE 'SAFE' AND A SATISFACTORY DISINFECTANT LEVEL HAS BEEN 

ESTABLISHED THROUGHOUT THE DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM.  THE WATER IS 

THEREFORE CONSIDERED 'SAFE' FOR HUMAN CONSUMPTION AND THE 'BOIL 

WATER' NOTICE IS HEREBY LIFTED. 

 

THE BOIL WATER ORDER WAS DUE TO MAIN BREAK. 

 

 
SYSTEM PERSONNEL NOTIFIED: Jeff Ford    BY: Jack Gregg Jr.   ON: 12/11/2023 8:26:26 AM 
SANITARIAN NOTIFIED: Morgan, John BY: Jack Gregg Jr. ON: 12/11/2023 8:26:26 AM 
 


